
"For this reason I remind you to fan into flame the
gift of God, which is in you through the laying on of

my hands." 2 Timothy 1:6 (NIV)

 ‌Sept 20: Ministry Fair‌

 ‌Sept 27:‌  ‌Communion‌

 ‌Sept 27:‌  ‌Paint & Pizza‌

Prayer Meeting every‌

Wednesday 7pm‌

THE RETURN OF‌ ‌

SABBATH SCHOOL‌
- TO THE SANCTUARY -‌

 ‌THE LESSON CONTINUES 10AM‌

WEEK AT A‌ ‌
F I R S T  U N I V E R S I T Y  I G N I T E S ‌

GLANCE ‌
SEPTEMBER 14 - 20, 2025‌

communications@1usda.org‌ | ‌www.firstuniversitysda.org‌ | ‌www.1usda.org‌

mailto:communications@1usda.org
http://www.firstuniversitysda.org/
http://www.1usda.org/


Children’s Ministry will be taking
a hiatus from Sabbath School
during the month of September.
During this time, there will be a
restructuring of the Children’s
Sabbath School Programming.
We continue to need volunteers
and Sabbath School teachers.
Please consider volunteering.

http://bit.ly/1UCalled2Serve‌
Click to Register!‌

Children’s 

Church
Her Story, His Glory

Her Story, His Glory

Faithful Women in Scripture: 
Eve, Hannah, Deborah, 

Ruth, Mary

September 27, 2025

http://bit.ly/1UCalled2Serve


The Prayer Ministries Team does fasting and ‌praying‌
‌every Friday‌.‌  ‌Join us in fasting for half a day or

entire day.‌  ‌Fast from anything of your choosing. If
you have a specific prayer, request please email‌ ‌

prayer@1usda.org‌ ‌

Prayer cards are now available in the pews.‌ ‌
You are invited to fill one out and place it in the
Prayer Box during Intercessory Prayer, after the

service, or at any time during the worship service.‌

(http://bit.ly/44sRIs7). 

mailto:prayer@1usda.org
http://bit.ly/44sRIs7

